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I am writing to object strongly to allowing 1342 S. 2nd to be used as a “short term rental.” We
already have two on this block and this kind of use damages community feeling, the
connections between neighbors, and the feeling of safety on our street. If it was a primary
residence, that might be marginally better, but an unknown investor group with no
consequences is simply unacceptable. Not to mention that it removes two housing units from
the city housing pool that we can’t afford to lose.
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